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-----Original Message-----
From: Sam Novick <sbmnovick@cs.com>
To: fireinspector <fireinspector@portlandmaine.org>
Sent: Thu, Nov 15, 2012 7:17 pm
Subject: 49 William Street - Portland, Maine
Mr. Martell:
With respect to the above mentioned property, please note that as per out telephone call, I have done the following:
1. Have added emergency light to the basement for the basement apartment.
2. There was an abandoned storage tank that was removed from the basement.
3. The basement was cleaned out so there is no debris still remaining.
4. I plan to remove the washer and Dryer from the back hall to the enclosed storage shed.
5. I plan to install 4-- 60 minute fire doors to the hose over the next 90 days.
At the suggestion of my insurance company I have just made improvements (this week) to this building totaling over $5,000 with everything from new handrails, upgraded electrical, emergency lights and so on. I hope to get the remainder of the violations corrected as soon as possible but within a 90 day period.
Thank You,
Samuel L. Novick 
45 Birchvale Drive
Portland, Maine 04102

